
Your Assigned Project:
Project Number: 44
Project Location: New Hope Project
Project Address/Meeting Location: New Hope Project- consult with Aaron
Project Description: Single Mom Construction Project
Project Leader: Aaron Koepke
Project Leader Contact Information: 406-531-8202 aaron@newhopemontana.org
What to wear/bring: If necessary, your Project Leader will be contacting you if there are
work related tools that you will need to bring. We always recommend wearing appropriate
clothes related to the project description (you will receive a Serve Montana T-shirt at check in),
bringing work gloves, snacks and/or a sack lunch, drinking water, and any other items you think
you might need for your specific site given the above description. It’s a good idea to label any
tools that you decide to bring.

The Schedule of the Day is as follows:

8:00 Check-In, Pick up your T-shirt, Coffee & Donuts @ Christian Life Center (CLC
Church) (3801 S Russell St Missoula, MT 59801)

9:00 Worship & Word of Encouragement on Serving

9:45 Meet your team & disperse to various project sites

10:00-2:00 Serve @ your assigned project location until complete (start time varies based on
distance from CLC, some projects are more extensive than others)

Thank you for registering to participate in SERVE MONTANA on Saturday, May 4th. The
mission of this event is to Unite the Church to Serve the Community. Our hope is that we get to
visibly demonstrate the love of God by meeting physical needs throughout our communities
while also creating the opportunity to meet & serve with Christ Followers from other church
communities. In addition to the Greater Missoula area, we are thrilled to be launching Serve

https://goo.gl/maps/Aj1jAPgzUPB6gBkW6
https://goo.gl/maps/Aj1jAPgzUPB6gBkW6


Montana Bitterroot, serving the Bitterroot Valley from Florence to Sula, as we long to spread
statewide as the years unfold.

For Greater Missoula, we are sorting over 600 participants into over 60 projects from
Nine-Mile to Lolo. We have sought to honor the preferences and requests of all registrants to
the best of our abilities and the specific project constraints. Thank you for being flexible and
having a servant’s heart wherever you have been placed!

Everyone participating will need to sign the attached waiver. Please print and bring to check in
on Saturday, May 4th. We will have copies available as needed.

If for some reason you are no longer able to participate on May 4th or if the group size you
registered has decreased or increased, please let your site leader know as soon as possible so
that we make any necessary adjustments.

Go! Love! Serve! In Christ's strength and love,

The Serve Montana Mobilization Team


